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cityclerk - no on prop 204

From: ARMANDO RIOS <rios32@msn.com>
To: "cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov" <cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov>

Date: 10/11/2017 5:08 PM
Subject: no on prop 204

The No on Prop 204 Committee is disclosing the following:
Contribution of $18,538.99 on 10-11-17 from:

Tucson New Car Dealers Association
4701 N. 24th Street, Suite B-3

Phoenix, AZ 85016
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Thank you, 2.
Armando Rios -
Chairman N
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